
 FOUNDATION NEWSLETTER

Hello Foundation Friends,
I can't believe this is the last e-newsletter of 2024. I have some exciting news to share, but will
put it at the end of my letter! This has been a year to remember! There is much to celebrate and
be proud of. We awarded a record amount of grant dollars, received grants ourselves, and helped
others receive grants. At the beginning of the year, we were awarded a $50,000 Planning grant
for Lilly GIFT VIII for Warren County and a $50,000 Planning Grant for Lilly GIFT VIII for a
regional collaboration between Warren, Fountain, and Vermillion counties. I will put more
about these in the Did You Know? section at the bottom of the e-newsletter. We opened a coffee
shop with the help of volunteers giving over 1,000 hours of their time. We applied for and made
the finals of a competitive GIFT VIII Grant. We met the match on the unrestricted part of Lilly
GIFT VIII and received $675,000 in match (we are still about $40,000 short on meeting the 1:1
match for the operating endowment but we have 2025 to complete this). We applauded Warren
County LEDO as they made the Final Four in the Stellar Pathways program through OCRA. We
partnered with CAPWI and other to successfully implement a $125,000 grant from the Clinton
Foundation for the Too Small to Fail Early Literacy Program. Then, just this week, we learned
that we are one of 30 Community Foundations from around the state to receive a competitive
GIFT VIII Grant.!! There were 90 original submissions. This work started in January with the
concept paper due in April. In the summer, we learned that we made the finals, and the final
grant application was submitted in early September. This week we found out that our regional
proposal for the Wabash River Blueway in Warren, Fountain, and Vermillion counties received
a $3 million dollar grant!!!!! Work will start right away. Click here for the press release from
Warren County. Click here for the overall press release from Lilly Endowment. Further down in
the e-newletter, I will explain 2 of the projects that we will start in January, and we need your
help!! Thank you so much for all of the support you have given us this year. We could not do
what we do without each and every one of you. The collective impact of everyone working
together to make our communities great is motivating and inspirational. Thank you all so much.
If you know others who you think would like to receive these newsletters, please get us their
email address or tell them to contact the Foundation at 765-764-1501 or email
michele@warrencountyfoundation.com.
 
Sincerely,
Michele Stucky
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The Fellure Family Legacy Fund at the Foundation gave a grant for $254 to A Better Way

Food Co-Op. This donor advised fund chooses a different local organization each year to

donate to. We are pleased to give this money to the Co-Op to help with their holiday needs! 

FELLURE FAMILY LEGACY FUND AWARDS GRANT TO A BETTER WAY FOOD CO OP

 HOPE SPRINGS RECEIVES GRANT FROM THE MELINDA MCNICHOLS
ETCHISON MENTORING FUND

The Foundation awarded Hope Springs with $2,438 to be used towards training and education

expenses for the individuals who need Hope Springs services. We are excited to find out about

all the certifications that are earned in 2025!
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The Foundation awarded $239 to the Seeger Guidance Department to put
towards College and Career Readiness activities. The guidance department hosts
a few different events throughout the year to help students prepare for the next

steps after high school.

SEEGER HIGH SCHOOL RECEIVES GRANT FROM THE AMBER KNIPE
COLLEGE & CAREER READINESS FUND

 LEARNING CENTER RECEIVES GRANT FROM THE FOUNTAIN-
WARREN VFW POST #3318 MEN'S AUXILIARY FUND

Lisa Cruea, director of the Learning Center accepted the check from the Fountain-Warren

VFW Post #3318 Men's Auxiliary Fund at the Foundation. Many courses require specific

equipment; this scholarship fund payout will go towards these supplies for the Adult Education

program.
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In a previous newsletter we announced that a grant was awarded to the Community

Action Program for safety kits. Toni McGowen, the director of CAPWI Head Start

accepted the grant check for $750 this month. We are happy to be able to provide this

grant for these kits!

COMMUNITY ACTION PROGRAM RECEIVES GRANT FOR HEAD START
SAFETY KITS

COMMUNITY GRANT AWARDED TO WILLIAMSPORT
ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

The Foundation awarded all three elementary schools a grant for items including clothes

and personal hygiene items for the nurse’s office to have available for students. A $1,500

grant was awarded to Williamsport Elementary School to put towards the items they put

in their grant submission!
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The Foundation is pleased to award this grant to help pay for the expenses associated with the

Emergency Medical Responder Certification Course. Over 20 people completed the course and passed

the class. The grant went towards instructional materials and consumable training aids. The course

was hosted by the Pine Village Volunteer Fire Department and took place at Ascension St. Vincent.

Individuals from all fire departments in Warren County were represented.

BILLINGS-BELL PROFESSIONAL DEVELOPMENT FUND GRANTS $4,182 TO PINE VILLAGE
VOLUNTEER FIRE DEPARTMENT

MARGE CLARK EDUCATION FUND AWARDS GRANT TO THE WARREN COUNTY POOL
Earlier in the year the Marge Clark Education Fund awarded a large grant to the Young

Explorers for a drone program leaving $403 remaining for this year's payout. With the

additional money that was remaining, the foundation made a grant from the Marge Clark

Fund to go towards the new Warren County swimming pool.



Thank you Stellar Pathways Team!
This week, the Lt. Governors office announced the winners of Stellar Pathways.

The winners were Wabash County and Dearborn County. Copy and paste the
link below into your browser for the press release. Everyone on the Warren
County Stellar Pathways team and Warren County LEDO worked so hard

making it to the Final Four and then spent almost six months working on their
Strategic Investment Plan and Presentation. This over 200-page long plan will

help lay the groundwork for projects in Warren County in the future. The LEDO
office was so appreciative of the almost 800 people who completed the survey,

and the people who attended the Open House or one of the work sessions.
Everyone learned so much through this process. The LEDO office will be able to
work with local government officials to determine individual agencies to apply

for grants in 2025 and beyond.  

WWW.WARRENCOUNTYFOUNDATION.COM

https://events.in.gov/event/Stellar-Pathways-2024-Designees



Warren County Common Grounds Coffee Co. will be open today from 7:30-1:30
and 2:30-4:30 and Saturday from 9:00-12:00. This will be your last chance before

Christmas to buy a gift or a stocking stuffer from the Coffee Shop. There are
several choices of gifts. We have gift certificates in $5, $10, and $20 amount, take

n' bake cookies that can be baked at home to eat over Christmas vacation or to
take with you to a family gathering. This would even make a fun gift for your
cookie loving friends. Next, we have Cold Brew kits. This kit will make 8 cold

brews. You get a freshly ground bag of coffee, a cold brew filter with instructions
and a house made syrup. Choose from Toasted Marshmallow or Brown Sugar!
This would make a really fun gift for your coffee loving friends. Finally, Lacie

Butcher the manager is a talented stained glass artist. She has a limited supply of
hand-made stained glass sun catchers for sale as well. Stop by this afternoon or

tomorrow morning!
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Below you can see what we were up to this year,

working towards the Lilly GIFT VIII competitive

grant. We learned so much that is going to help us

lead a great project over the next five years. We are

so grateful for this opportunity and can't wait to

connect with our local residents. In the 3rd and 4th

slide below, you can see what we will be working

on first, and how you can help. 
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Save this calendar to your phone for your Countdown to Christmas guide!
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Open Enrollment Period for the Marketplace has begun! It

will be open from November 1st through January 15th.

Anyone interested in enrolling will need to do so during

this period. Anyone currently with a Marketplace plan

will also need to re-enroll for the 2025 plan year!
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BBQ! BIDDING! BINGO! Join us at the URA Seeger Auditorium Foyer on Feb. 1st to play Bingo

and raise funds for the Williamsport Backpack Program! Join us early from 5:30-6:30 PM to

feast on delicious foods from local trucks, including Dogg Pound, Hoosier Sugar, and Bundt

Bites. Peruse silent auction items and make some bids! BINGO starts at 6:30 PM with the first

round free! BRING CASH to purchase additional rounds for your chance to win exciting prizes!

Don't forget to invite your friends and family for a fundraising night and an opportunity to

make a difference in your community!

If you can't attend, but you still want to support the event, you can donate here! (Must select

Backpack option & add desired amount)

Tickets will be available at the door for $20 adults. All proceeds go to The Williamsport

Backpack Program coordinated by Hickman Heights Christian Church.

https://warrencountyfoundation.us10.list-manage.com/track/click?u=c7c042e19427967e893ba2422&id=1486d4b30a&e=69a20eb0ea

